
2023-2024
MOHR Training 

Committee Updates



Important Dates to REMEMBER:
• Mark Knuckles Training:

• TUESDAY September 26th and 27th at the Holiday Inn and Suites 
Downtown Duluth
• $360 for MOHR Members
• Cut off date to register for training is SEPT. 8th

• Cut off date for hotel registration is SEPT. 5th 

• Topics Covered:
• WIOA Updates

• 14c

• FMLA

• Other important HR Issues



Important Dates to REMEMBER:

• 2024 MOHR SPRING CONFERENCE:

• SAVE THE DATES:

• May 20-May 22, 2024

• Same venue as this year: Park Event Center in St. Cloud

• Same time frame: Monday afternoon-Wednesday at noon

• Took your feedback:  Breakouts related to Employment and Day Services

• Looking for additional sponsors!  Let me know if you have a favorite 
vendor you want to share with other MOHR members

• Other thoughts and ideas-share them with me at hsmith@stepinc.org



Web-Based Trainings!
• You asked for more online trainings!  We are going to deliver!

• We have partnered with Region 10 and will be providing some trainings during their monthly meetings.

• There will also be some other dates/times for webinars as well. 

• Held our first one: 

• Billable Services Training with Alex from Kaposia!

• A suggested training:

• Transportation Cost Reporting

• A couple already scheduled with Region 10: 

• OCTOBER 3rd: Outstanding Questions about Licensors: What are they looking for now!

• DECEMBER 5th: Individualized Home Supports: Best Practices

Something you want to learn, reach out to me with ideas: hsmith@stepinc.org

We want MOHR Members to tell the Training Committee about what they want to 
learn!  

mailto:hsmith@stepinc.org


From the 
Training 
Committee-
Thanks for all 
your support!

2023-2024 Training 
Committee (We are the cool 

kids!):
• Tess Shipman
• Kristie Buchman 
• Elizabeth Shear (not 

pictured)
• Denise Johnson (not 

pictured) 
• Anne Mueller (2022-23) 
• Heidi Smith, chair
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